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Dear Class of 2024 Students, 

Congratulations Class of 2024...you are making history as the very first 
graduating class to celebrate a Senior Sunrise in Lancer Country!  This is a 
new tradition we are starting and we are very excited that you will be a part of 
that!  Please read the following information carefully so this event runs as 
smooth as possible. 

WHO: 

This event is FOR LCHS SENIOR STUDENTS ONLY - no parents, siblings or 
underclassman allowed.  Please make sure to have your Student ID with you 
as we they will be checked.  

WHAT: 

Wear your school appropriate pajamas and join us for an LCHS SENIOR 
ONLY Spirit Day.  Enjoy a donut, hot or cold beverage and watch the sunrise 
with your friends and classmates. 



WHEN: 

Friday, September 8, 2023  6:30am (Sunrise is between 6:50am-7:00am) 
*PLEASE DO NOT ARRIVE BEFORE 6:30AM* 

WHERE: 

LCHS Football Field 
*ALL PARTCIPANTS MUST PARK IN THE STUDENT LOT IN THE FRONT 
OF THE BUILDING AND WALK TO THE FOOTBALL FIELD* 

WHAT TO BRING: 

Your school ID and a blanket - BTW...if you didn't get your Student ID when 
you took your senior headshot over the summer, see Mrs. Kopczyk in the 
Main Office to pick yours up. 

WHY: 

Celebrate your LAST first week of high school as the Class of 2024! 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION FOR THIS EVENT: 

• RSVP is not needed 

• Photo opportunities will be available, along with memorable activities 

• Details of this event are subject to change - if there happens to be 
changes/updates, they will be posted in the Band App.  NOTE:  if you 
are not connected to the Class of 2024 Band App, access the 
following link to sign up today!  https://band.us/n/a7a695H0A4I3K 

• If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Arbanas in Room 219 or Mr. 
Henderson is Room 220. 

  

   

L'Anse Creuse Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact 
L'Anse Creuse Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link 
and confirm: Unsubscribe Please be aware, if you unsubscribe you will no longer receive your child’s progress reports and report cards via 
email. 

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through 
voice, SMS text, email, and social media. 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/FVPtR8o4KB_j7EMu0cwCgg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRm0b_wP0QfaHR0cHM6Ly9iYW5kLnVzL24vYTdhNjk1SDBBNEkzS1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZOdwjPBkgNvNC1IRa29wY3pzdEBsYy1wcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/GZnZAnAjfgY93ut365sSfw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRm0b_wP0RJaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvdW5zdWJzY3JpYmUvNDYzMy9hMjl3WTNwemRFQnNZeTF3Y3k1dmNtY1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZOdwjPBkgNvNC1IRa29wY3pzdEBsYy1wcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~

